Bernard Workman
21 Chapel Place
Great Neck, N. Y. 11021

December 20, 197¢

Mr. Joseph M. Hendric

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20055

Dear Mr. Hendric:

Attached is a copy of my May 22 letter, which I fcllowed
up on June 22.

Would you please give me the courtesy of a reply.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
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